Dear Parents and Students, 
Sorry I cannot see you in person anymore, but I do hope you are doing some kind-of art! I have made lessons for you in the Google Classroom and hope they are just an addition to your day. There is so much available for you to make, watch, practice, and read about in the Art World! Please use the technology available to you keep your mind enriched and take the time to explore the Art World.
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